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31 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) Parent consultation 
 
The DFE introduced new guidance in September about the RSE curriculum that your child should 
study and we recently wrote to you about our virtual WINK event on this. If you haven’t seen this 
yet we would recommend you do find some time to watch it.  
 
The WINK presentation is available here and shares information on the mandatory government 
guidance of what schools must cover in relation to RSE, what is taught throughout the five year 
Moral & Social Studies (MSS) curriculum and how the statutory requirements of RSE are 
delivered within this. If you are interested, the Government guidance document is available here 
and the slides from the presentation are here. 
 
As this is new guidance, we would welcome your feedback as parents/carers on our RSE 
provision and ask you to complete this short questionnaire by Friday 8 April 2022. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs N Cowan 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

https://youtu.be/2t5mgcBout8
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1019542/Relationships_Education__Relationships_and_Sex_Education__RSE__and_Health_Education.pdf
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1R4vF3s88oe8Iir3frUyFTdWjMhXyAblhbj9rs_Wco0E/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/14_rKyZhJBxF_9PpKJObNMmwQLqqktlMoLvTX7-2-WWk/edit?usp=sharing

